
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 10, 2005

TO: Honorable Leticia Van de Putte, Chair, Senate Committee on Veteran Affairs & Military 
Installations 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3163 by Noriega, Melissa (Relating to the membership of the Texas Military 
Preparedness Commission.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill increases the Texas Military Preparedness Commission from 9 to13 public members and that 
members serve staggered terms of six years with the terms of four or five members expiring February 
1 of each odd-numbered year.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JOB, KJG, MS, SMi
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